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PALM SUNDAY— A GLORIUS DAY! 

With our children waving palms, our new 
members,  and our Great Egg Caper it was a 
glorious day indeed! 

Our traditional prayer vigil will begin follow-

ing the Maundy Thursday service and con-

clude at 3:00 PM on Friday.  Many times are 

still available for both days.  This is always a 

very meaningful experience for all participants 

as you experience an hour by yourself in the 

sanctuary, meditating on the meaning of the 

cross and resurrection. 

Everyone is invited to attend the Installation of 

Pastor Ryan which will be here at Eastminster on 

Saturday, April 22 at 11:00 AM.  A reception will 

follow the service.  SAVE THE DATE! 

The Church Office will close at Noon on Friday, 

April 7 and will be closed on Monday, April 10.  

We will not publish a newsletter that week. 

Sympathy is extended to the family and friends of 

Karen Rhoads who passed away this past March. 

Sympathy is extended to the family and friends of 

Frank Richardson who passed away on April 1, 

2023. 



 
PRAYER CONCERNS 

 
Please pray for the following:   
 

Tid Turner, Jane Williams, Walt Lowe, Ann Mey-
ers,David Holder, Shirley Vanlandingham, Ashly 
Steckel, Jesse Garcia, Lee & Karen Miller, Rilee 
Jane Colbert, Steve Aud, Sabrina Holden, Jerry, 
Dawn, Carolyn Stitt, Ginny Schroeder Peggy 
Pennington, Jack Garcia, and the people of 
Ukraine & Turkey. 

Everyone in Mr. Gordon’s class 

enjoyed decorating Easter Eggs 

before their Sunday School les-

son. 

Aubree 

Dylan 

Kamayiah 
Lyla 

Elizabeth 

The EPC Book Club book selection for April is The 

Last Flight by Julie Clark.  Everyone is invited to 

get the book and meet at the Sports Den at Noon on 

Tuesday, April 25th! 

Wanda Eller 

925 Treelane Dr. 

Newburgh, IN  47630 

812-204-7176 

 

India Francis 

10643 Titan Dr. 

Newburgh, IN 47630 

812-629-6679 

 

Sharon Glover 

1824 Conlin 

Evansville, IN  47714 

812-475-8575 

 

Ruth Langford 

Address and phone number forthcoming 

Apologies to Gary & Debbie 

Van Zandt.  Their phone 

numbers were omitted from 

the directory.  Please mark 

your directories accordingly: 

Gary - 812-204-0557 

Debbie - 812-204-8686 

Community Group, Friday April 21 at 

6:30pm at Hacienda 

All ages are invited to enjoy  a nice meal to-
gether, share stories, and to lift up mission 
opportunities. Hope you can join in on the fun! 
RSVP in the gallery or in the church office by 
Sunday April 16th. See you and the salsa 
there!!! 

We will not have Children’s Worship this 

Sunday, April 9th. 

The Youth will not have Office Hours this 

Thursday and there will be no Youth Group 

this Sunday, April 9th. 

Informational Mission Trip Meeting  
to be held on Sunday, April 23  
immediately after Worship. 


